
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2020-2021                                                        Date:- 02/08/2020 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that NSS of  Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya will organize “Tree Plantation” 

programme  on  6th August, 2020 . Students, Faculty members and administrative staff are 

requested to attend the said programme with proper covid protocal.      

 

  

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tree Plantation programme by NSS, 2020 

 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya's National Service Scheme (NSS) organized a highly successful "Tree Plantation" 

program on 6th August, 2020. The event saw active participation from students, faculty members, and administrative 

staff.Amidst the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, strict adherence to safety protocols was observed throughout the 

program. Participants demonstrated a strong commitment to environmental sustainability while prioritizing health and 

safety.The tree plantation initiative not only contributed to the greening of the campus but also fostered a sense of 

community engagement and responsibility. The event's success was a testament to the collective effort and 

commitment of the Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya community. 

We extend our appreciation to all participants for their enthusiastic involvement in making the event a 

meaningful and impactful contribution to the environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


